
 
 
 
Background 
Our brand is specifically designed to support individuals at every stage of their weight 
loss journey. This includes those interested in losing weight, as well as individuals 
currently on GLP-1 (glucagon-like peptide-1) medications or transitioning off them.   
  
GLP-1s have gained prominence as effective weight loss medications. These drugs, 
such as Ozempic, Wegovy, and Mounjaro, work by mimicking the effects of the 
hormone GLP-1, which regulates appetite and glucose metabolism. Users often 
experience reduced cravings and a quieter mind—less of what they refer to as “food 
noise”—after starting GLP-1 medications.  
  
While there are plenty of solutions available for those interested in weight loss and an 
increasing variety of food options for GLP-1 users, there’s a noticeable gap in food and 
beverage support for individuals coming off these medications. When GLP-1 users 
discontinue their medication, they face a transition period. Suddenly, the drug’s 
appetite-suppressing effects diminish, and they must navigate their food choices without 
that support. This transition can be challenging, as the “food noise” returns—



Solutions of interest include: 

• Exploration of appetite-suppressing plant-extracts 
• Fermentates and other bioactive compounds with appetite-regulating 

properties 
• Traditional herbal solutions from around the global 
• Fiber-enriched and/or protein-based formulations that naturally reduce appetite 

Our must-have requirements are: 

• 



7. Regulatory approval 
8. Product in production 
9. Product in market 

 
What we can offer you 
Eligible partnership models: 

• Sponsored research 
• Co-development 
• Material transfer 
• Supply/purchase 

 
Benefits: 
Sponsored Research 
Up to $50K for proof of concept with potential funding for further development. 
 
Expertise 
Chosen partners will have access to Experts in Regulatory, Nutrition, Food Safety and Microbiology 
as needed for their proposal. 
 
Please contact the University of South Florida Technology Transfer office representative 
for submission - Roisin McNally at rmcnally@usf.edu. 
 
 


